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AEROTEST OPERATIONS, INC.

3455 FOSTORIA WAY « SAN RAMON, CALIFORNIA 94583 « (415) BE6-1212

ks

\ /

July 31, 1991

Mr. Leroy Norderhaug

Senior Physical Security Inspector

U.S, Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210

Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr, Norderhaug:

Enclosed is the 1991 revision of the ARRR Security Plan, which is
required to be reviewed every two years. This review consisted
mainly of # complete re-typing; the biggest change made was to
é¢liminate Dennis Willett as the Security Officer and substitute
my name.

This material corntains 10 CFR 2.790 information, so we request
that you not place this in the public file. Thank vou,

Sincerely yours,
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Sandra L. Warren
Security Officor
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